
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           20 October 2017 23:50
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Thomas A Quinlan
 
Name: Thomas A
Surname: Quinlan

 
 
Message:
Galway City could be the Smart, Livable, Healthy City if public transport was available in the form of a light
rail system. Cars could park outside the city  and avail of subsidised  public transport.
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